From: F % #( <pary561@163.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 6:35 PM

To: Wong, Elaine <Elaine. Wong@burnaby.ca>
Subject: sister city program from Guiyang, China

Dear Elaine,

How are you? | am very glad to connect you to discuss a people-to-people exchange matter. As
we know, Guiyang has been the sister city of Burnaby since 2015. Next year will mark the 10th
anniversary of the establishment of sister city relationship, so we want to do something. To
consolidate the friendship of our two cities, we would like to design a student exchange program
under the framework of sister city. We would start with sister school partnership, then carry out
student exchange program. If it successes, this program will last for years.

If you agree or are interested in this program, please let me know. Or, if you have a
better proposal or a better program, please do not hesitate to tell me. Thank you in advance. We
are looking forward to your reply and suggestions.

Best regards,
Pary

F 2245 (Pary)

Guiyang People's Association for Friendship with Foreign Countries
Guiyang Foreign Affairs Office

Tel: +86-851-87989815

Fax:+86-851-87989815



